Ruemel Panglao

From: Steve Bass <steveandjeannette@hotmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, November 29, 2020 2:08 PM

To: rpanglao@smogov.org; yatamann@gmail.com; Steve Bass
Subject: Meeting ID #975 3127 5584

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know
the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

My husband and | are very much against this proposed building. A 3 story building would go beyond the 28ft.
height limit (if this is still in affect). We are opposed to an additional ADU unit (499 sf), which would be
considered an additional unit on the property. If our neighbor was not allowed to add a unit on her double
property why would a single property be given this benefit. This ADU unit could be used as a rental.

Thank you,
Steve and Jeannette Bass
800 Buena Vista St.

Moss Beach, Calif, 94038
(650) 808-0978

Sent from Outlookis



